
 

Dear Parent,  

Thank you for your support with our upcoming Colour Fun Run. The event is now just over 2 

weeks away and the excitement is definitely building. 

Today I will be sending home the permission slip and participation waiver for your child to 

participate in the School Colour Fun Run. All measures have been taken to ensure that this 

event is safe for all our students.  

There will be various colour powder stations throughout the course with two designated 

lanes – one for colour powder, the other with no powder. Your child can still participate in 

the event should you not wish for them to be sprayed with colour powder. However, wind 

and other factors may result in a small amount of powder reaching children in this “no 

powder” lane.  

All children will be running in the colour powder lane unless stated on the permission slip. 

Members of staff at the colour stations will do their best to throw the powder at the torsos 

of runners, however wind and other factors can result in runners getting powder in their 

face. As such, your child will have to wear eye protection. As part of the £5 entry fee each 

child will receive a pair of sunglasses. However, you may wish for your child to bring added 

eye protection in the form of goggles. Another extra safety precaution will be the availability 

of face masks for children who may be sensitive to the “colour cloud”.  

The day will be a non-uniform day with the children wearing their white t shirt and an old 

pair of shorts/leggings. The powder will likely wash out of your child’s clothing; however, I 

recommend that you consider the possibility of minor staining when selecting your child’s 

clothing for the day. 

The colour powder used in the event is non-toxic, biodegradable and environmentally 

friendly consisting of 98% corn starch and 2% food colouring. Based on the toxicology 

profiles of the powders used, their concentrations in the formulation, and the mode of use, 

the products pose a very low level of toxicology risk. The product is considered safe for use. 

Thank you to those who ordered a colour run t-shirt, these are due to be delivered to school 

next week.  

If you haven’t paid your £5 entry fee please do so before Friday 19th May.   Payment is via 

school money and please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs Morrison if passwords need reset-  

smorrison790@c2kni.net.  

Please complete the permission slip and waiver (sent home today 11/5) and return to your 

child’s teacher before Friday 19th May.  

Get ready for a BLAST OF COLOUR and thanks in advance for your support.  

Mrs Sims  

mailto:smorrison790@c2kni.net

